

Office of the Principal

Dow Medical College & Dr. Ruth K.M. Pfau, Civil Hospital, Karachi Baba-e-Urdu Road, Karachi, Pakistan. Tel: 9221-9215732,Fax: 9221-99216027, E-mail: p.dmc@duhs.edu.pk

Ref No. DMC/Co-ord/2020/996

19th October, 2020

ATTENTION

STUDENTS OF THIRD to FINAL YEAR MBBS

The students of Third to Final Professional Year MBBS are hereby directed to ensure their full attendance during the clinical training schedule announced for each professional year and no leave request will be accepted during this schedule. The exception applies to only such cases with requirement of isolation due to testing Covid Positive or medical leave to be granted after due evaluation of the illness and timely submission of application. Post-dated applications and old medical certificates and rest advices will not be accepted.

Prof. Amjad Siraj Memon Principal

Copy to:

Heads of All Clinical Teaching Units of CHK-DMC.